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As residents of ||| GG ' 2c making a submission as
individuals representing our own views. This is our first representation on the
proposed plan.

There would be a loss of habitat for badgers and bats. There would be the loss
of the view to and from Preston House, and the historic canal site would be
further urbanised.

The majority of new residents would have to travel to work outside Linlithgow. It
would make far more sense and reduce traffic if these new homes were located
in somewhere like Livingston, where there are far more job opportunities. Even
within Linlithgow, there are several other places in the area better suited to
housing developments.

Arthur & Beryl Homan-Elsy





